
Elementary Partners in Funding Meeting May 7, 2019 

Happy Valley Elementary School 

Welcome/introductions 

Superintendent Greg Baker kicked off the meeting and led the group in introductions. He shared 

that this group’s collective work is in line with what we refer to as “A One Schoolhouse 

Approach,” which is part of The Bellingham Promise, our strategic plan. He said the one 

schoolhouse theme emerged during his entry plan his first year in Bellingham, and he said that 

even back then, parents, staff and students had the interest and desire to help others at schools 

across town by giving more. The district has done a lot in the last nine years to remove barriers 

for students and families and reduce inequities, but there is more to do. He said he’s excited to 

see how the Bellingham Public Schools Foundation (Foundation) and our elementary parent 

groups (PTAs, PTSAs, PTOs) can work together to expand our efforts.   

History/context 

Executive Director of Communications and Community Relations Jackie Brawley shared the 



¶ Trust-based philanthropy is important.  

¶ PTAs are asking for simple talking points: e.g. all participating PTAs will give 10% 

of their budget, and some schools get more money back based on free/reduced 

numbers. But all schools get some of that funding back.  

¶ Pros/cons and questions regarding timeline. When do we start the pilot?  

¶ What does evaluation look like?  

¶ We want people to give joyfully. This is exciting! 

¶ We’re excited to be at this meeting and at the table. This is how we start. 

¶ A wonder if people will give the same, if not more, to their school’s fundraisers. We 

want families to realize that it’s not ok for experiences between our schools to be so 

different. It’s a hill to climb, but it’s important that we do this.  

¶ Look at outcomes: what are we able to spend per child? I hope that by the end of the 

2019-20 year that we are able to say we’ve moved the needle. 

¶ Some schools expressed they were ready, others need an endorsement from their PTA 

board.  

The group decided to meet with any participating or interested school in June.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


